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Please bring back common sense to Oregon!! We can start with in person, show ID 

voting!! We have people who don't live in Oregon voting, dead people, etc. We cant, 

or wont clean our voter rolls. So we have to start somewhere!! I know people are 

worried that they won't have the time it takes to vote in person. With life, jobs, 

families, etc, etc. So an idea to help everyone vote in person; have the polls be open 

for 24 hours. Start at 8pm the day before election day, and close at 8pm the day of 

election day. Someone works nights, they can go after they get off in the morning. 

People can go after their day shift, before or after their swing shift. Maybe they want 

to wait until they take the kids to school, or after their kids are in bed at night. There is 

a 24 hour window to get in and vote, there would be no excuses as to why someone 

couldn't go vote in person!! At the last election there were people waiting in lines for 

hours to register to vote! When it's simple to just go online and register. If people will 

stand in line for hours to register, they will stand in line to actually vote! BRING BACK 

THE I VOTED STICKERS!! If we could just start with going back to in person voting, 

that would be a great place to start!! Unfortunately IF this does go to the people for a 

vote, we will be voting on it by mail. So by the time they find the ballots they need to 

not pass it, it won't matter!! See why we need in person voting? Keep voting fair for 

everyone!! All we can do is try, give it a chance!! 


